
May 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

 

Deputation Update 

 Crystal and I spent the majority of May between Florida and Arkansas.  With the 

spring storms ramping up, we are thankful that the Lord allowed us to stay safe as 

we traveled many miles, at times, through heavy rain.  We did not have many 

meetings scheduled in May, but we were able to have one church vote to take us 

on while we were with them!  We also dropped in some churches along the way 

which resulted in a future conference. 

This past month, we were contacted by a couple of churches in which we had been 

previously; they let us know that they had voted to take us on for support.  We 

praise the Lord for three new supporting churches in the month of May! We now 

have 50% of our needed support!   

Prayer Partnership 

This past month, my dad (Bill Coley, current missionary in Kenya) learned that he 

had a lesion on his kidney.  This lesion concerned the doctor enough that he 

recommended to my dad that he return to the states for a biopsy.  My parents 

were already planning to return for their furlough in late July. They are now 

returning the first part of June with a doctor’s appointment in Oklahoma set for 

June 10th.  Please pray for my dad as they try to figure out what the lesion on his 

kidney is and for my parents as they travel back for an earlier-than-planned 

furlough. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 

 

Telephone: 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

Kijana432@juno.com 

 

 

 

 

The Coleys 

Missionaries to Kenya 


